MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BY AND BETWEEN THE CITY OF
LEWISTON AND AFSCME LOCAL 1124

August 15, 2019

The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding is to establish that while an agreement was not
made during negotiations, a continued conversation will occur regarding shift differential, Article 11 of
the Collective Bargaining Agreement by and between the City of Lewiston and AFSCME local 1124. The
city is researching how the overtime rate is being addressed in relation to shift differential and will
schedule to negotiate on this article with the union when more information is available.

The union and city agrees to reopen Article 11 pending outcome from of the city’s analysis of Fair Labor
Standards Act.
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